
Hi Natalie 
  
  
Please refer them to page 90 of the attached and advise a charge of Â£174 per household for wheeled 
bins. Flats will require communal bins and there should be suitable storage allowing collection from the 
kerbside. 
  
  
Regards 
  
  
Lesley Athey 
Principal Streetscene Officer 
Place & Environment 
Rochford District Council 
Direct Dial: 01702-318099 
Mobile: 07920-264870 
www.rochford.gov.uk 

 
  

From: Natalie Brown <natalie.brown@rochford.gov.uk>  
Sent: 14 October 2020 10:23 
To: Recycling <Recycling@Rochford.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning consultation; 20/00940/OUT 
  
Please see attached memo 
  
  
Kind Regards 
  
  
Natalie Brown 
Technical Officer 
Planning & Building Control 
Rochford District Council 
  
 


